
 

 
MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  Feb. 6, 2024 
 
Subject: The MDHHS release CPT and HCPCS code updates  

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services issued bulletin MMP 24-05* on Feb. 5, 
2024, notifying all health care providers of several code updates for current procedural 
terminology and health care common procedure coding system.  

• Effective Jan. 1, 2024, coverage of new codes includes: 
o Physicians, practitioners, and medical clinics,  
o Outpatient prospective payment system,  
o Ambulatory payment classification,  
o Child and Adolescent Health Centers & Programs,  
o Certified nurse midwives, family planning clinics,  
o Medical suppliers, orthotists, and prosthetists,  
o Laboratory services,  
o School services program,  
o Audiologist,  
o Occupational therapists,  
o Physical therapists and speech language pathologists,  
o Urgent care centers, 
o CORF/CARF/Rehab agency,  
o Social worker, psychologist, professional counselor and marriage and family 

therapists,  
o State psychiatric hospital, independent diagnostic testing facility 

• New coverage of existing codes includes: 
o Physicians, practitioners, and medical clinics 
o Laboratory services 

• Prior authorization for existing codes 

• Discontinued 2023 HCPCS codes for all applicable providers  
 

For the full details, refer to MDHHS’s bulletin MMP 24-05.* Full descriptions of codes can be 
found in the HCPCS code books and the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services at 
www.cms.hhs.gov.* If you have any questions, please contact your Blue Cross Complete 
provider account executive or Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 

*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for reference, 
Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 

 

 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Assistance-Programs/Medicaid-BPHASA/2023-Bulletins/MMP-24-05-Code-Update.pdf?rev=5b75b9df7e644c2b82761ffff47193bc&hash=EBCBED6ABF8D40367A5E0A429C310190
https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Assistance-Programs/Medicaid-BPHASA/2023-Bulletins/MMP-24-05-Code-Update.pdf?rev=5b75b9df7e644c2b82761ffff47193bc&hash=EBCBED6ABF8D40367A5E0A429C310190
http://www.cms.hhs.gov/

